
Year 5/6: 92.6% Below 

Year 3/4: 98.1% Good   

Year 1/2: 93.9% Below  

Reception: 93.3% Below 

Nursery: 90.8% Below 

 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance    

94.6%                  

 

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

94.8% Below  

 

  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all 
schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your 
child’s potential and life 
chances.  

 

 

Dates for the diary: 

Wednesday 7th July—Reception new starter meeting 2pm 

Wednesday 14th July—New Reception starters staying 
for school lunch—arrive at 11am (children only)  

Thursday 15th July—Break up Nursery/Little Explorers 
for summer  

 Friday 16th July—Break up for summer Rec-Y6 @ 1pm  

Wednesday 1st September 21—PD day 1 school closed  

Monday 13th Sept—PD day 2 school closed  

 

Working together to be the best we can be.  

Head Teacher’s Awards: For 
Following the Rules  

  Logan B – Mrs  Jones  

  Felicity W —Miss Stonehouse 

 Mia B — Miss Sheridan 

 Joe Curnow —Mr Fairbridge/Mrs 
Norris   

Star Explorer Award— Henry Harper  

 

Friday 2nd July 2021 

What an amazing afternoon of singing our KS2 children had on Thursday with 

Pizazz Performing Arts. Robyn was brilliant with the children. They all followed 

the directions given and we had some surprising solo artists. Watch this space 

for a new singing and performing arts after school club in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HEALTH AND SAFETY NEWS  

Sadly, many bubbles in our local authority are isolating following lots of 
positive cases. It is a timely reminder that despite vaccinations, we need 
to stay vigilant about distancing, masks and hand sanitising. We have no-
ticed lots of parents that are entering site WITHOUT their mask. 
Please help us to stay open and please keep safe.  If you are exempt 
from wearing a mask, please ensure you let us know or make your lanyard 
visible. Thank you for the support.  

Safety on our school grounds: key control measures: 

  wear facemasks when on our school grounds  

 keep a safe distance - Ideally 2m  

 one parent/carer per child on the school grounds  

 avoid standing in groups when on the school site  

 leave the site as quickly as possible and be ON TIME  

 

 After school club update! Clubs will finish on Thursday 8th July 21  - There will be no after school clubs in the 

last week of term 12th-16th July  

After school info for September 2021 will follow next week……….  

 

Mental health and well being 

Over the past fourteen months, we have all gone through a period of instability which has affected eve-

ryone. Our children have returned to school and amazed all of us by slipping back into our new normali-

ty, easily. However, anxiety and stress take on many different forms, therefore if you feel your child is 

struggling emotionally then please let us know. We have an excellent pastoral lead Mrs Stephenson, 

who will work with you and your child, either in school or using the array of services we have access to. 

September 2021   

We are trying to plan for September 2021 and hope that our school will be back to normal. Please regu-

larly check your emails to keep up to date with any plans. We have managed to secure a date to take 

our new Y5/6 children to Carlton in October 2021. This will be a two night residential and we will be 

asking parents to make a contribution of approx. £80 per child. The cost of the residential is around 

£200 per child including transport but the school will be subsidising this cost. Watch out for further in-

formation from Mrs Norris and Mr Fairbridge.  

Swimming—We are hoping to take the 5/6 children swimming again in September 2021. Please ensure 

you reply to the email about your child’s swimming ability.  


